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September   25,   2020  

 

Dear   Parents   and   Community   Members,  

The   Canterbury   Board   of   Education   has   formed   an   Ad   Hoc   High   School   Review   Committee   to   review   the  
current   status   of   our   high   school   options   for   students.   The   goals   of   the   committee   are   to   assess   the   quality  
of   current   designated   high   schools,   inform   the   community   of   program   offerings,   and   to   determine   the  
fiscal   impact   of   current   high   school   choices.   The   Board   values   the   importance   of   having   a   wide   range   of  
representatives   on   the   High   School   Review   Committee.     We   believe   in   order   to   have   productive   meetings  
the   number   of   committee   participants   should   be   limited   to   sixteen   members.    The   following   stakeholder  
roles   were   identified:   2   Board   of   Education   members,   2   Board   of   Finance   members,   3   community  
members,   3   Baldwin   Middle   School   parents,   3   Canterbury   Elementary   School   parents,   and   3  
administrators.   

The   survey   is   being   sent   to   parents   and   the   community   to   seek   volunteers   for   participation.    We   anticipate  
meeting   in   the   evening,   once   every   3-4   weeks,   and   meetings   should   last   1   to   2   hours.  

In   the   event   there   are   more   interested   participants   than   the   identified   number   of   role   members,   participant  
names   will   be   randomly   selected.  

Please   complete   the   form   if   you   are   interested   in   participating.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd-T4rNT93N3yNty1HFHCt8Je-h4QxJQ0GJng7wVxjkIPvr 
ow/viewform?usp=sf_link  

In   Partnership,  

 

Ste��   Ri��x  
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